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11th September 2020 Believe and Achieve Our focus value is: Aspiration 

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
    The end of the first  full week is here! I have been blown away by how well the children have returned to school 
this term.  The calm, purposeful atmosphere around the building is brilliant to see. 
    Yesterday we had our first virtual church service in our class bubbles. Father Darcy led the ‘New Beginnings’ service 
by video. Class teachers joined in with readings and we sang hymns together in our classrooms. It was great to feel a 
sense of togetherness between each class, even though at the moment we have to remain apart. You can find out 
what the  children thought over the page.  
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
Mr T. Brunson 
Headteacher 

 Attendance 

Nursery PM 100% 

Year 5 98.10% 

Year 1 97.25% 

Year 3 95.16% 

Year 4 93.20% 

Year 6 91.61% 

Year 2 92.00% 

Nursery AM 89.29% 

Reception 87.73% 

Star of the Week 

These will be awarded on a 

Monday at celebration    

assembly and included in 

the newsletter every Friday 

from next week. 

Prayer Trees 

This week each year 
group has created a 
prayer tree for their 
classroom. They are 
all different and      
represent the             
children in that year. 
The trees will be used 
to carry prayers that 
the children may 
write during worship 
or RE. 

Year 5 
Year 2 

Year 6 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 1 
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Online Safety 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“I liked singing the song, ‘This Little 
Light of Mine’.” Kathleen, Year 1 

“I liked seeing and hearing Fr. Darcy 
and can’t wait to go back to church.” 
Jack B, Year 1 
 

“We felt happy to see Fr. Darcy and 
we felt it was a calming service    
because of the prayers and          
readings.”  Year 2    
 

“I was really happy to see Fr. Darcy 
again and I liked the prayers.”      
Amelia L, Year 4 
 

“I think that it was a very good idea 
to do the church service on Youtube  
as it was much safer for everyone.” 
Kezia, Year 6 

Please click on the link below 

for advice on how to talk to 

your child about online safety. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/

keeping-children-safe/online-

safety/  

Check the table below for  

details of age restrictions for 

social media platforms. 

‘New Beginnings’             

Church Service 

Uniform 

Please remember during this 

pandemic to wash your child’s 

uniform more often, including 

their blazer. Thank you. 
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